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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

NCG Staff Promotions & Additions 
 
 

Portland, Maine, March 21, 2011 — Northcross Group (NCG) has made staffing changes in 
promoting Vaida Lowell to an Operations Manger and bringing on Brian Bakke as a Business 
Development Manager. 
 
Ms. Lowell joined NCG in 2010.  With this promotion, Ms. Lowell will be taking a larger role in 
business operations for NCG’s Maine and DC Metro offices further leveraging her management 
and marketing skills. 
 
Mr. Bakke joins NCG bringing almost ten years of experience as an account executive in the 
telecommunications and IT consulting industries.  Mr. Bakke will be leading business 
development efforts in the New England market as well as supporting Federal marketing 
initiatives. 
 
Northcross Group (NCG) is a management and technology consulting services firm. 
Incorporated in 2006, NCG is headquartered in Portland, Maine. NCG is recognized for its blend 
of business and technology know‐how, coupled with a results‐oriented approach to project 
execution in both the public and private sectors. 
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